
 

Tonight; Annual General Meeting AGM and Extraordinary Meeting for voting  
 
 
Future Programs:    
19 Dec; TBA 
26 Dec NO MEETING  

January is Vocational Service Month  
2 Jan; NO MEETING   
9 Jan; Prawns and Pizza at Rotary Park, $20 
Members, Partners, Families and Friends 
16 Jan; TBA 
 

23 Jan; Natalie Hunt, dietician 
Members, Partners and Friends’ Night 
Introduction: Geoff Johns 
Vote of Thanks: John Hozack 
 

30 Jan; Membership Night 
 
 
 
 
 
5 December 2023  
President Bernard Jones welcomed members and partners, forty attended. Nice to have amongst us Elaine Matthews. 

President Bernard mentioned the Calcutta and the Poker Run, and thanked Craig Saunders for the prawns and organising the 
night, Craig thanked Lucky’s Seafood for, I believe, the nice prawns. 

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the fruit cake, raffle and the hamper, thank you Deb Fondacaro for your input (rocky road). The 
winners were Clive Cross x 2, Wayne Fry and Tim Trescowthick. 

Thank you to the Dunn Lewis Centre for a delicious meal, hospitality, ambiance and friendly staff. 

  
More photos are on our Facebook page. 
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 December is Disease Prevention and Treatment Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
Half Yearly Dues (subs) are due 

18 Dec, Mon, Partners’ Lunch @ Golf Club, 12 noon 
6-12 Jan  RYLA 

10 Feb Sat Taste of the Sea @ Oceanvibe 
8-10 Mar Fri-Sun PE and Learning & Development 

Training – Batemans Bay 
15-17 Mar Fri-Sun RYPEN - Wagga 
23 March Sat BOF Ball at DLC 

5 or 12 
June Wed SESCA 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 
0432 091 991 loumgarr@optusnet.com.au   

by NOON ON MONDAY.  
If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if 

you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 Birthdays; None  

Anniversaries:  
13 Dec; Jenny and Robin Cantrill. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Can you please advise Jo Jones of any guest 
speaker, you wish to invite, before inviting them. 

https://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla/
https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@optusnet.com.au


  

 
End of report 

CHARITY POKER RUN 
The Poker Run held on Sunday 26 November 2023 was a success. There were 29 participants, over $600 was raised. There 
were 8 participants in 4 cars, and the rest were motorbike riders. 
Special thanks to those who helped man the checkpoints: Ian and Debbie Tibbles, Yvonne Young, Bill Harris, Gareth Davies, 
Brian Morrison, Bernie Jones, Simon and Annie Brown. 
Prizes were donated by BCF, Bunnings, Repco, Ken Matthews AUTO, Woolworths, and Ian Tibbles, THANK YOU. 
Members of the Poker Run sub-committee: Geoff Johns, Guy Porter, Simon Brown, John Payne and Tim Trescowthick, 
THANK YOU.   
Photos courtesy of Yvonne Young and Geoff Johns, report by Tim Trescowthick, THANK YOU. 

  

  
 
 


